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Republic of the Philippines 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION 
Region 02 

EDUCAITON EQUIVALENCY AND ACCREDIATAION 
PROGRAM (ETEEAP) 

J une 3, 2 23 

Attached is a copy of the memorandum issued by ATTY. C INDERELLA FILIPINA S. BENITEz..JARO, 
Executive Director IV, Commission on Higher Education (CHED), requesting for the submission of updated data 
on the implementation of t xpanded 1 eniary l:.ducation i:,qu1valency and Accreditation rograms lt. ttAP J in 
your institution for Academic Years 2019-2023. 
This urgent data is needed for the upcoming budget hearings in the Congress and Senate and as part of the 
monitoring process undertaken by the Non-Conventional Higher Education (NHD), Office of the Programs and 

an ar s eve c, men . 

Please find attached forms and link bttps://rb.gy/kytw2 to be filled up and submit the electronic data format via 
email address cbrutas@cbed.gov.pb on or before June 21 , 2023 for the consolidation of CHEDRO2. 

For fu rther inquiries, please contact Dr. Joce lyn P. Carag. ETEEA P Focal Person with mobile number 0927 2204 
228. 

Digitally signed by Atty. 
/1,. ~ Marco Cicero F. Domingo 

/ I' ........_ U ·· " Date: 2023.06.14 

ATTY. MARCO C?CE\lf}i1t;'f>'6MINGO 
OIC-Director IV 

Encl : as stated 

:JPCGI 32023f:' '.!2559E-RDO 

2 Dalan na lmammo Corner By-Pass Road, Regional Government Center, Carig Sur, Tuguegarao City, Cagayan 
Website:www.ched .gov.ph Telephone Nos: (078) 304-1650 / (078) 396-0651 / (078) 396-0689 I (078) 304-2105 



Republic of the Philippines 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION 

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTO 
No. il.l_, series of 2023 

TO 

SUBJECT 

DATE 

CHED REGIONAL DIRECTORS AND SUPERVISORS IN-CHARGE 

SUBMISSION OF UPDATED DATA ON EXPANDED 
TERTIARY EDUCATION EQUIVALENCY AND 
ACCREDITATION PROGRAM 

June 6, 2023 

In view of the urgent data needed for the upcoming budget hearings in the Congress and 
Senate and as part of the monitoring process undertaken by the Non-Conventional Higher 
Education Division (NHD), Office of the Programs and Standards Development on the 
implementation of Expanded Tertiary Education Equivalency and Accreditation Programs 
(ETEEAP), all CHED Regional Offices are requested to submit updated data on ETEEAP in 
their region for Academic Years 2019-2023. 

All CHEDRO Supervisors in-charge and Information Technology Officer/s are enjoined to 
work together in this particular activity to ensure efficient and accurate data gathering. 

Please find attached forms and link https://rb.gy/kytw2 to be filled up by the deputized HEls 
in your region (see attached list). Kindly consolidate the accomplished forms and submit the 
said data in electronic format via email address nhd2019@ched.gov.ph on or before July 7, 

2023. 

For further inquiries, you may contact Ms. Mely Mar T. Perez at telephone numbers (02) 
8709-4255 or (02) 8441-1231 . 

Thank you for your usual cooperation . 

-~~ 
ATTY. ClflDERl;1d. ILIPINA S. BENITEZ-JARO 
Execut~ oi'P 
Contact us: executivedirector@ched.gov.ph I (+63) 998-592-1880 
Give us Feedback: https://bit.ly/OEDCCSS 
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Higher Education Development Center Building, C.P. Garcia Ave., UP Campus, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 
Web Site: www.ched.gov.ph Tel. Nos. 441 -1177, 385-4391 , 441-1169, 441-1149, 441 -1170, 441 -1216. 392-5296, 441-1220 

441 -1228, 988-0002, 441 -0750, 441 -1254, 441 -1235, 441-1255, 411 -8910, 441 -1171 , 352-1871 




